DERBY STREET

FISHERFIELD

CHILDCARE

November/December 2021

The children have been
exploring their differences
and similarities, we looked at
our unique characteristics
such as our hair, skin,
languages we speak, and
cultural background. We
created self-portraits on eggs
and then cracked them
outside to teach the children
that although we all look
different, we are all the same
on the inside.

The little lambs have enjoyed taking part colour
mixing linking to their favourite song ‘Twinkle Twinkle
Traffic Light'. We mixed colours in puddles outside,
created beautiful colourful pictures and make traffic
light biscuits.

The children have shown an interest in
experiments, to develop their interest we will be
carrying out a science week.

We will also be getting ready for Christmas,
learning new Christmas songs and making

Christmas baubles. Children enjoyed going on a pumpkin hunt, carving pumpkin, and

taking part in lots of Halloween dance games at our party.

Dates for the Diary:

FRIDAY 5TH NOVEMBER 2021 -
SATURDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 2021 -
(Book in for appointment via ParentZone)
SUNDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 2021 -

We will be creating poppies and having a red tea party. (Come dressed in red)
THURSDAY 9TH DECEMBER 2021 -

We will be creating our Christmas cards.

FRIDAY 10TH DECEMBER 2021 -

PARTY WEEK: WC 13TH-17TH DECEMBER
MONDAY - (TICKET £2)
TUESDAY -
WEDNESDAY -
THURSDAY -
FRIDAY -
Also, will be having a Christmas surprise hamper (Raffle £1 per strip —
all proceeds go the RSPCA)

NURSERY CLOSES AT 1.00PM ON FRIDAY 24TH DECEMBER 2021 AND REOPENS ON WEDNESDAY 5TH JANUARY 2022

Tel — 01706 655000 — Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk




